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Dear Families,
Welcome Back. We hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday Season and vacation with their family. It was great to see the turn out for the winter concert before we left on break. Ms. Shepley, Ms. Wood, and all of the students worked extremely hard and it was an amazing show!

Upcoming Events

· School Tour: January 9, 2020: 9:00 am
· Coffee with the Principal: January 10: 8:30 am
· Photo Retake Day: January 14th
· PA Meeting: January 15, 2020: Mr. Schwartz will be presenting on the future of P.S. 24. We encourage all families to attend to learn how they can be a part of this!
· No School: January 20th: Martin Luther King Jr Day


Notes

If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration

 

